
Project Update: August 2019 

 

You will find attached photos and flyers (that we hand out to the fishers that we 

interviewed and in the meetings) from our second trip to Mancora and Cancas. Also 

we have add to Prodelphinus web page about the project, here is the link to the 

project description; 

 

https://www.prodelphinusperu.org/humpback-leatherback  
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